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A few weeks ago after church we met a
young family while feeding some fish
outside. We shared the Gospel with
them, and praise God they attended
church with us the next week. Please
pray for M & M as they continue their
journey of discovering who God is and
what it means to follow Jesus. We are
excited to see how God will work in their
hearts! Another exciting moment this
month - Aaron had the opportunity to
talk with a visitor at church, and this
father prayed to receive Christ as his
Savior! What a powerful reminder of the
work God is doing here, and we rejoice
in this new brother in Christ. 

We held our young adult service again this
month, God is working in the lives of the young
adults here! We had a wonderful time gathering
with our young adult leadership team for a
dinner and meeting, where we dreamed and
vision-cast for the future of reaching young
adults in Manila with the Gospel. It was so
encouraging to see God’s vision come together
as we discussed new ideas and ways to engage
with the young people in this city. We are
excited for the doors God is opening! One of the
members shared what a blessing this service is
to the Young Adults and how it is a place of rest
and encouragement for so many of them.
Please continue to pray for this growing
ministry!

Lani's parents spent a few weeks with us
in the PH and her dad gave an amazing
message at our missions conference.
Such a special memory for us! We miss
them already but are so thankful for the
time we had together. 

BBFI Missionaries

February the church hosted it's annual
Missions Conference, focusing on
sending! We hosted several missionaries
going to various parts of the world. We
were encouraged by their "YES" to God.
Please pray with us for them as they
continue to raise their support and
reach people with the Gospel!

SHARING THE GOOD NEWS IN
THE PHILIPPINES & BEYOND

THANK YOU!
WE CANNOT SAY IT ENOUGH—THANK YOU FOR YOUR
FAITHFUL PRAYERS AND SUPPORT. YOUR PARTNERSHIP IS
MAKING AN ETERNAL IMPACT. IT IS SUCH A JOY TO SERVE
AS GOD’S MESSENGERS, SHARING THE GOOD NEWS WITH
THE PEOPLE OF MANILA AND BEYOND.


